NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of
Mojave Public Utility District, originally scheduled for Thursday, March 26, 2020 at 7:00
p.m. at the District offices located at 15844 K Street, Mojave, California, is HEREBY

CANCELLED.

The Board of Directors of Mojave Public Utility District will re-adjourn for its next
Regular Board meeting scheduled for April 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the District offices
located at 15844 K Street, Mojave, California.

We apologize for any confusion and/or inconvenience. If you have any questions or
would like additional information, please contact the District office at (661) 824-4161.



